
District 16 Report for October, 2024

Our District 16 groups are going strong on Zoom. We have been exploring options for donations
since we do not meet in person. Paypal was not helpful, but Venmo has worked well. Some
groups have checks they can mail, but others prefer an electronic option.

We are also grateful for the ability to order Conference Approved Literature online from the Des
Moines Service Center (https://www.al-anondesmoines.org/literatureservice-center) and from
WSO (https://ecomm.al-anon.org/). That can be very helpful for newcomers at Zoom meetings.

Grateful member of Al-Anon,
Jane K
District 16 Representative
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